December 18,

Dear Jack:

Ralph asked me to suggest that you
'"feel out'' William Green concerning his interest

1953

in coming to Washington as Regional Coordinator.

If the discussion should get around to the subject
of money, as it should, use the salary $12, 000,

We feel that anything less would not interest him.

Do not let this interiere with your
hunting, sleeping, hunting, eating, hunting, etc,

Sincerely,

Edward T. Tait
Executive Assistant
to the Chairman

Commissioner A, Jackson Goodwin
c/o Mrs. A. J. Goodwin
1230 Woodstock Avenue

Anniston, Alabama



